
            Mercy Class of 2022 
Come set sail for the  

Mercy Island 

Senior All-Night Party 

WHEN: Monday June 6th 

10 p.m. (on Graduation Night) to 5:00 a.m.  

WHERE: Mercy High School 

Register by Friday, May 13, 2022 

All Night Non-Stop Food & Fun in our  
All-Inclusive Island Resort! 

 
Graduates MUST Check-In between 10 p.m. – 11 p.m.            

ABSOLUTELY NO ADMITTANCE AFTER 11 PM!! 
School ID required at check in. 

Dress comfortably for a night of tropical fun and festivities and if it’s 
island hot, remember the school is NOT air-conditioned, so dress for the 

weather and for how hot/cold it’ll be on the island (i.e., in the school). 

 

PLEASE NOTE:  

• All SANP attendees will need to change clothes before entering the Mercy 
school building.   

• NO BAGS will be permitted in the building during SANP.   

• You will be asked to check in anything and everything you bring with you 
(your wallet, phone, jacket, keys, etc.).  They will be kept in a secured location 
guarded by parents.     

• It is best to leave all valuables at home 

Please bring your Mercy school ID with you.   

You will need it for check-in. 

 

Congratulations Class of 2022!   

Enjoy this celebration of each and every one of you and your 
accomplishments. 

Get ready for some island time…Mercy Island that is. 


